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Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals will conduct a Public 
Hearing on June 12, 2018 at 6:00 pm at the Mary Ellen Butterick Municipal 
Building, Room 205, 1 Park Street, Sterling, MA on the petition of Michael J. 
Spillane, Charles A. Pillsbury and Patricia A. Pillsbury for a SPECIAL PERMIT for 
a property located on Heywood Road, Parcel ID 43-17.1.   
 
The property currently contains a pre-existing, non-conforming barn, which is still in 
use for agricultural purposes. Proposed plans are to renovate the barn and convert it 
into a single family residence.  Any person wishing to be heard should be present in 
person at said time before the Board.   
 
A copy of this petition is on file at the Town Clerk’s Office during regular business 
hours.  
 
 
Patrick Fox, Chairman 
Sterling Zoning Board of Appeals 
 
 


